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RESCHEDULE OF BOARD MEETING
AND

2018 INTERIM RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Luoyang Glass Company Limited (the 
“Company”) refers to the announcement issued by the Company on 16 August 2018 in 
relation to the convening of meeting of the Board (the “Board Meeting”) on Monday, 
27 August 2018 for the purpose of, among other matters, considering and, if thought 
fit, approving the unaudited results of the Company and its subsidiaries for the six 
months ended 30 June 2018.

Pursuant to Rule 13.43 of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock 
Exchange of Hong Kong Limited, the Board hereby announces that the Board Meeting 
will be rescheduled to Wednesday, 29 August 2018.
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